NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF COLVILLE

NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be held beginning at 6:30 p.m.
or as soon thereafter as possible on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 at Colville City Hall,
170 South Oak, Colville, Washington.

The purpose of said hearing is to hear and consider a request for a variance to
Colville Municipal Code Chapter 9.45 — Noise Regulations, Section
9.45.050 — Variances for amplified music at Yep Kanum Park on August 3
through August 5, 2018 for Colville Rendezvous Days. Any person may appear at
said hearing and be heard, either for or against the request. If you have any
questions, or if you need special language, hearing, or accessibility arrangements
please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (509) 684-5094 or www.colville.wa.us or
visit the office at 170 South Qak, City Hall, Colville, Washington 99114.

Holly Pannell, MMC, PFO
City Clerk/Human Resources Manager
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